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MEETING DATE  SPONSORED BY 

June 11, 2024   George Scarpelli, City Councilor 
 
  
AGENDA ITEM 

24-405 - Congratulations to Mr. and Mrs. Alexander and Lucy Lemmi 
  
FULL TEXT AND DESCRIPTION 

Be it Resolved that the Medford City Council congratulate Mr. and Mrs. Alexander and Lucy Lemmi 
on their 70-year wedding anniversary. They were married on June 13, 1954. Mr Lemmi was born in 
South Medford and has lived in Medford all his life and attended and graduated from Medford High 
School. He served in the Korean War and then returned to Medford and married his beautiful wife 
Lucy where they raised their family, Alexander, Josie, Janet and Paul Lemmi! 

  
RECOMMENDATION 
 

  
FISCAL IMPACT 
 

  
ATTACHMENTS 

None 
 


